
 

 
 
 
5 October 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Unfortunately we have experienced a technical issue with our data system, which is preventing 
us from publishing the up-to-date Predicted Grades for our Year 11 students that we had 
promised for today. This should be rectified by the beginning of next week. 
 
Please accept our apologies, and reassure your young person that there will still be plenty of time 
before the college deadlines (Friday 14 October) for them to complete their applications. It is only 
East Surrey College that ask for predicted grades in this application form, Reigate College don't 
need this information until the interview in November. 
 
Remind them that there is no advantage in making early applications; all applications received by 
that deadline from our school, are considered equally. 
 
Best wishes 
The Carrington Team 
 
 


